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I live on the water at Birch Bay and also boat frequently in the Salish Sea. This ecosystem is so
fragile, and our Orca whales are at great risk from oil spills. It would be devastating for the whales,
our regional tourism, fisheries. Please do everything possible to put the most strict standards in
place regarding oil transportation safety. This is absolutely critical.

I support requiring additional seismic protection measures and retrofits for oil storage tanks and
transfer pipelines, new decommissioning requirements for out of service oil storage tanks and oil
transfer pipelines, additional advance notice of oil transfers, and disclosure of the type, origin and
characteristics of the crude oil being transferred.

However, this rulemaking should also:

Require all new and existing containment structures (that prevent spilled oil from reaching the
waters of the state) to withstand seismic forces:

Require all oil transfer operations to be pre-boomed (when safe and effective to do so) and
eliminate the Rate B loophole that allows oil transfers at 500 gallons per minute or less to occur
without pre-booming.

Restrict all oil transfer operations to daylight hours, particularly when it's not safe and effective to
pre-boom.

Thank you for your efforts to improve the safety of oil transportation in Washington State.


